PROGRESS REPORT ON PROJECTS WITHIN THE YOUTH ADVOCACY PORTFOLIO

A report from the Youth Advocate provided an update on a number of youth activities and
programmes including Youth and Cultural Development, the Youth Night Safety Centre, Youth
Participation, Police/City Council Youth Work Project and Canterbury Youth Worker’s Collective.

The Committee decided that a report be provided to the next meeting on the positive initiatives and
the way forward for youth participation and that a report previously considered by the Committee be
circulated to members.

Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


